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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $383, 500 

Income to date: 356, 975 

Needed: $26, 525 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader:  Eric Peters 

Speaker:  Keith Friesen 

Song Leader:  Seth Klassen 

 

Date: November 19, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
-MCI  
Mennonite Collegiate Institute invites you to join 
us tomorrow, November 20th at 7:00 pm for the 
AGM. We will meet in MCI’s chapel. We hope to 
see you there! 
-Cottonwood Community Drama’s 14th annual 
production, The Tin Woman, takes the stage in 
Buhler Hall November 23, 24 & 25! Based on a 
true story about a heart transplant, this dramedy 
uses humor and pathos to explore loss, family, and 
what it means to be given new life. Tickets are 
available online at mciblues.net or by calling the 
school at 204-327-5891. 
 
-Rhineland Empty Stocking Fund 
Where we provide gifts for kids and food gift cards 
for families in need. For Referrals 431-342-0525 
Nov 8-Dec 8.  Deliveries will be Dec 16 between 
9a-noon (If there are no children then a food gift 
card will be mailed) Or email 
Rhinelandesf@gmail.com for the link to sign up 
online. Monetary donations can be sent to PO box 
2255, Altona, R0G 0B0 or dropped off at Pembina 
Valley Pharmacy or Access Credit Union in Altona, 
Gretna, Plum Coulee. 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Nov 26 – Jake Friesen/Memorial Sunday 

Dec 3   -  Keith Friesen/Communion 

Dec 10 – Keith Friesen 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 
-Werner & Marlene Ens  

-Zelma Fehr & family 

Missions 
Kendra Fehr 

Ryan Thiessen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

 

“All praise and glory and honour to you, our Triune 
God, for giving us life, for saving us, and for working 

in us to make us holy. Amen.” 

 

 

Church Announcements 

Deacon Nominations 
-We invite your participation in our deacon 

nomination process which is to take place this 

morning. Those currently serving as Deacons 

include Seth & Erica Klassen and Kevin & Helen 

Krahn.  John & Esther Falk have agreed to 

continue on for their 2nd term.  We are looking to 

fill two positions with Bill & Mary Fehr completing 

their term, as well as an additional position that 

was not filled last year.  

-BMC Fall meeting will be taking place today.  

We will have lunch together following the service, 

and then hold our annual fall meeting. 

 

Clubs update 

A huge thank you to all our leaders/helpers/cookie 

bakers! We had another successful day on 

Wednesday! 

All grade 3-6 boys & girls Welcome 

Wednesdays 7-8:30pm. 

Nov 22 – Bible lesson 

Nov 29 – Bible lesson 

Dec 6    - Bible lesson 

Dec 13 – Bible lesson 

Dec 20 – Christmas Party 

 

-If you would like to join a care group within the 

church, please speak with one of the lay ministers 

or pastors. 

 -Mom’s morning out, Tuesday, Nov. 21st at 

9:30am in the church basement.  

 

 

 

 
November 19, 2023 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Deacon Nominations 

Scripture Reading –Isaiah 53:1-12 & Hebrews 2:1-18 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Kids Feature 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Jesus, the Source of Life, Faith, & 

Salvation” Hebrews 2:5-10 

 Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

Youth Calendar 

 
November 22  -Bible Study 

November 29 – Encounter Night – (Learning & 

Practicing Spiritual Disciplines) 

December 3 (Sunday) See above announcement 

 

 

-If you are newer to BMC, we would love to connect 

with you!  Please take a moment to fill out a connect 

card (in the back of the pews) with your name and 

contact info, and place it in the offering, so we can 

reach out to you. 

-Did you miss a Sunday?  – If you ever miss a Sunday 

service, and would like a printed copy of that 

missed bulletin, there are extra copies available for 

the previous 3 Sundays in the magazine rack in the 

foyer. 

 

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“Let us keep our eyes on Jesus, the source and 

completer of our faith, who for the joy that lay before 
him, endured a cross and despised the shame, and 
has sat down at the right hand of God’s throne.” - 

Hebrews 12:2 

 
 

 
-RightNow Media Access - Our Church would like 

to give you free access to this amazing digital 

resource! It has many different Bible Study Series' 

and kids shows you can choose from. If you would 

like access to this free resource, please email Pastor 

Gerry. 

-Youth Announcement 

December 3 (Sunday) - Manitoba Moose Game 

(Youth and Parents are welcome) - Cost is $35 

which includes tickets and a pizza supper on the 

bus ride home after the game. Bring a bag lunch 

for the ride to Winnipeg. We want to leave just 

before 12pm and aim to be back by 7pm. Contact 

Riley Martens 204-362-3345 to reserve a ticket by 

November 15th! 

 

 


